
Informing your customers annually about the sources and quality of their water 
became a state and federal mandate with the 1996 Safe Drinking Water Act 
(SDWA) amendments. Regulations were updated in 2012 to allow for electronic 
delivery of Consumer Confidence Reports (CCRs). The exact format and language 
required for a CCR can be confusing to those creating the report, and to customers 
trying to understand it. This workshop will guide you through the process of 
producing a proper CCR for your water system for calendar year 2021. You will 
learn how to access the resources available on the SDWD website, the information 
that must be included, and the various delivery options. 

Participants will learn: 

•	 Where to find and download Arizona specific CCR template and guides 

•	 The required language 

•	 Important dates/deadlines 

•	 Distribution methods 

•	 Public relations information

The recommended audience includes anyone who has responsibility for producing 
and distributing CCRs, or for gathering the data necessary for its completion.

This course will provide 1 Professional Development Hour (PDH).

When: June 23, 2021 • 9:00 am – 10:00 am (Pacific Time)

Register Here: https://www.events.rcac.org/assnfe/ev.asp?ID=2657

This workshop is presented by Rural Community Assistance Corporation and funded as part of the EPA/RCAP 
Training/Technical Assistance for Small Public Water Systems to Achieve and Maintain Compliance.
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Questions? 

For registration questions, contact: 
registration@rcac.org • (916) 447-9832 ext. 1429

For more information regarding workshop content, contact:  
Raul Vazquez • rvasquez@rcac.org • (928) 920-0870


